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VILLAGE CENTRE COMMITTEE: Don't miss Super Prize Bingo
Night, starting at 7:30 on Tuesday 24th May . All proceeds
to the Village Centre Funds.

This is a special with lots of great prizes kindly donated
by friends ot the Centre. If anyone would like to donate a
prize-—<(the more the merrier)—-please ring Lillian Roberts
Mold 759926 or Dilys Davies Mold 7H7225

GWERNYMYNYDD SHOW SOCIETY: The committee has decided to drop
the annual Hafod Run wich usually takes place in June or
July. It has been a popular event for juniors and seniors
alike, but unfortunately requires a great deal of sheer ' man
and woman power' which it has become increasingly difficult
to rely upon. The committee wishes to express its gratitude
to John Edwards, who as Run Director and founder of the
event has masterminded the annual activity, and to his wife
Pat, and the many helpers who have supported us. The Run was
inauguated in 1981 to commemorate The Royal Wedding of The
Prince and Princess of Wales and raised money each year for
the annual fireworks fund. Ve also thank most gratefully the
Buckley family of the Plas Hafod Hotel, who each yaer have
donated the generous first prize of a meal for two. Last but
not least, thank you to all the runners !

Olive Sweetman, Chairman.

JUNIOR YOUTH CLUB: Mac Millan Walk On Thursday May 12th at
6:30pm. Junior Youth Club are walking to Loggerheads and
back to support the MacMillan Mile Callenge for Cancer
Relief. Pay &1 ,and walk with us, or please send us your £1.
We are hpoing to raise more than last years total of
£100.Please phone Chris Griffiths for further details

Mold 759347



RAINBOW GARDENING CLUB: As members are aware there is not a
meeting in April due to the holiday period. This is_a
reminder of the next meeting which will be on the 16th of

May.

Most menmbers have collected their gardening supplies from
our store at "Fairhaven" Ruthin Road Gwernymynydd. We would
ask those who have not done so to collect as soon as
possible, on Sunday mornings between 10-12 am.

We hope for a full turnout of members for the May meeting,
when we have a very intresting speaker Mr Holland who is
world travelled on the subject of wild flowers. Bring your
friends along they will be very welcome.

KAINBOW RAMBLERS: The summer progranme of Sunday walks is in
ocperation and as always begins at 2 pm from Llys Enfys
adjacent to the Rainbow Inn. All are welcome, and for more
information ring Chairman John Mather, Mold 755672.

GWERNYMYNYDD COMMUNITY COUNCIL: The council now meets on the
last Thursday of the month and not the first. Meetings are
held at the school, courtesy of the Head master Peter Roach,
and starts at 7.15 pm. Members of the public are welcome to
attend.

I would like to thank everyone who sponsored me to walk from
Bodfari to Llandegla on Sunday 10th April. The walk was to
raise money for my participation in The British Schools
Exploring Society Expedition To Montana this summer. Thanks
to your generosity I raised £350 towards my £1,850 total
Thank you Alex Elsley, 1 Maes—-y—VWern.

English tuition- Basic to A level qualified tutor. For
turther infomation please phone 85 502 <(local)

Items for inclusion in the May newsletter please send to 1
Maes-y-Wern , Gwernymynydd by Tuesday 10th May.



